From: Ilya Pinassi [mailto:ipinassi@parkwaymotors.ca]

Sent: November 22, 2011 3:08 PM

To: MacIntosh, Bridget; Robicheau, Vanessa

Subject: RE: Notice of Planning Committee Meeting (AGCO)

Vanessa,

I am unable to attend tonight's meeting due to work. If you are able to forward information for consideration, I would ask you to consider putting the following statement forward:

I appreciate this city's need to new ways of generating revenue and applaud Municipal Law Enforcement's efforts to look at opportunities which have not been considered before. I do not know if such a fee is a common practice with other municipalities, but it would seem this fee could be onerous to both businesses and certainly for not-for-profit organizations. Where I am most concerned is with the potential such a fee could limit fundraising opportunities for our not-for-profit organizations which are already struggling in Hamilton.

Thank you for your consideration.

Ilya Pinassi Resident of Hamilton

Ilya Pinassi VP Operations Parkway Motors Hamilton 905-387-9287 ipinassi@parkwaymotors.ca